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19 April 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer       

         
Uniform Standards 

As you know, at Scissett Middle School we have the very highest expectations of everybody connected to 

our school. One of the areas that we insist on is that every child follows our policies on uniform and 

appearance. 

Whilst our Year 8 pupils only have 10 weeks remaining at Scissett Middle School, our expectations on uniform 

remain high. Pupils will also be expected to wear full school uniform for their two-week transition period at 

Shelley College in July. 

The main issues which we continue to face from a significant minority of pupils are; 

- Tight fitting, exceptionally short skirts. 

- Trainers which are branded, with an increasing number of different colours. 

Please be aware that we will be insisting that pupils change from these inappropriate items into acceptable 

school uniform in line with school policy which, will be provided by the pastoral team until appropriate items 

can be replaced from home. 

Our expectations with regards to school uniform have not changed over the time your child has attended the 

school however, should you require any clarification, please contact your child’s form teacher in the first 

instance or revisit the uniform policy via the link below. 

School Uniform | Scissett Middle School 

We do appreciate that parents may not wish to buy school skirts as the pupils move towards their transition 

to Shelley College and in this case we will continue to monitor and provide appropriate clothing during their 

remaining time at Scissett, which they will be expected to wear. Should parents wish to purchase the Shelley 

College School skirts now in order to save on additional costs, we will be more than happy for these to be 

worn in school. 

Should you need any support with providing school uniform for your child, please contact the school office so 

we can assist you further. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Mrs G Senior  

Head of School 
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